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Coughlin Ann

From: ANITA OWEN <fundraisingor@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:13 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: Fw: Written Request to support HB2927 

I am supporting HB2927, the National Popular Vote and do not support SB825.  I believe the 

President should be elected by  National Popular Vote.  It would be in the best interests of our 

democracy to insure every voters' vote is counted equally across the nation.  Thank you,  Anita 

J Owen  , 503-463 6733 

                                                                                                                                                                          

        1795 Summer St SE 

                                                                                                                                                                          

                   Salem, OR 97302 

Error on original email topic line corrected above.  Thanks, Anita 

 

  

 

 

                                                           

  

   Anita Owen, Oregon Fund Raising, 503-463-6733 

                    www.oregonfundraising.org    

 

  "Have a Great Day!" 

 

From: ANITA OWEN <fundraisingor@msn.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 8:28 PM 

To: srules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

Subject: Written Request to support SB2927  

  

I am supporting HB2927, the National Popular Vote and do not support SB825.  I believe the 

President should be elected by  National Popular Vote.  It would be in the best interests of our 

democracy to insure every voters' vote is counted equally across the nation.  Thank you,  Anita 

J Owen  , 503-463 6733 

                                                                                                                                                                          

                  1795 Summer St SE 
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                   Salem, OR 97302 

 

                                                           

  

   Anita Owen, Oregon Fund Raising, 503-463-6733 

                    www.oregonfundraising.org    

 

  "Have a Great Day!" 


